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June 22, 2021 
 
The Honorable Evan Shanley 
Chairman, House Committee on State Government and Elections 
82 Smith Street 
Providence, RI 02903 
 
 Re: H 6446 – Construction Electronic Permitting 
 
 
Dear Chairman Shanley and Members of the Committee, 
 
The RI Builders Association is in full support of H6446 as it will continue to make the permitting process in 
Rhode Island more efficient and effective.   
 
Since its introduction years ago, online permitting has made the construction process work better and 
expanding this proven technology to the other areas will continue to provide improvements to the process and 
bring the industry, its consumers and the inspection services associated with it into a modern age. 
 
If the RIBA can be of any assistance or if you have any questions about our experience with this vital process, 
please feel free to reach out to us anytime. 
 
Kindly, 
 
John Marcantonio 
Executive Officer 
RI Builders Association 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


